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Spring Preview Night Scheduled for Nov.
8 in Liberty
  
LIBERTY, TX — The Lee College Education Center – South Liberty County is opening
its doors to potential students 6-7:30 p.m. Thursday, Nov. 8. Students and families
are invited to meet program faculty members, tour the facility, have their questions
answered, receive advice on course selections, register on the spot, and get help with
financial paperwork. A Financial Assistance Workshop is scheduled for 5:30-7:30 p.m.
the same day in Room 124. Light refreshments will be provided.

Spring Preview Night

• Date: Thurs., Nov. 8, 2018
• Time: 6-7:30 p.m.
• Location: Lee College Education Center – South Liberty County

 
1715 TX-146
 
Liberty, TX 77575

“Attending the Spring Preview Night is an excellent opportunity to explore the academic
programs offered in Liberty and meet with the instructors who are committed to
educational success,” said Wesley Wells, Education Center manager. “We welcome all
prospective students to come take a closer look at the Lee College Education Center –
South Liberty County.” 

To attend, register online at www.lee.edu/workforce or call the Center for Workforce and
Community Development at 281.425.6311.
  

site://lee.edu/workforce/index

